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Nakhl Asmary Petrochemical Company

This is hereby to announce that Nakhl Asmary Petrochemical Company 
intends to construct a 40 ktpy polyacetal(POM) plant for which all reputable 
local and international EPC companies or process technology providers 
having relevant technologies are invited to participate in the bid and 
requested to send an email to barzin@napc.ir confirming their interest, 
attaching their resume and reference list for further assessment. 
Tender document will be sent accordingly for eligible companies. 




